
Maximize Corporate Matching 

What is Corporate Matching?

• Corporate matching happens when companies financially match 
the donations that their employees make to nonprofits. 

• An employee must notify their employer after the gift has been 
made, and requests a matching gift form from their employer, who 
then makes a matched gift.

• Most companies have a corporate matching program, and will 
match an employee’s donation dollar for dollar, or more. 

How do I know if my company has a match giving 
program? 

1. Use this webpage (https://ww2.matchinggifts.com/search/unh) 
to see if your company is registered for corporate matching.

• Follow the steps to share with your employer. 
2. You can also make your donation directly to the Operation 

Holiday Impact giving link, found on our website: 
operationimpact.co 

• You will see an option for matching to verify your work 
email and/or company is eligible for matching.

• If so, a notification will be emailed to you for next steps 
in order to complete match request. 



PO Box 860091, Ridgewood, NY 11386
(347)-352-8951

info@operationimpact.co
EIN #: 84-3685987

Make your Holiday Impact,

We at Operation Impact are here to impact people by mobilizing and developing our partners to serve
the underprivileged locally, nationally and globally. We develop strategic partners that are highly vetted
and provide them with resources to their current needs through volunteers, financial support and
awareness.

Our annual Holiday initiative continues our mission to be of service to others. We have raised almost
three quarters of a million dollars in the last 5 years by providing gifts and items to children and parents
in need at local community shelters nationwide and globally. We give them a holiday experience they
would not otherwise have.

Join us for this year’s national and global effort to support the local needs of children and parents in
raising $275,000. Every $200 sponsors 1 child.

If you would like to donate, you can do so by visiting https://bit.ly/ohi2022

We appreciate your contribution towards our mission.

With gratitude,

Mike Signorelli
President of Operation Impact

https://bit.ly/ohi2022





